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I am pleased to say that our January work-a-long was a success. We had better than expected

attendance and the things that everyone made were amazing! This month we will be having

the official Guild meeting with the work-a-long on February 5th at our regular noon time. After

discussion at the last meeting it was decided that the mystery aspect was really not necessary

and that the participants would generally like more time to think about color choices and that

type of thing. That being said, this month we will be making the above pictured multi-layered

pendants. The materials you will need are:

Solid light colored clay – I used an ecru color in all three of the examples.   If you are

going to use a really slick surfaced clay like Kato, it is a good idea to have some

Ultralight or Souffle to add to it

Black clay for the backing and bail

Large to small cutters of any shape that you like to use together to give the different

layers. If  you don’t have cutters that you like, these shapes can be cut out with

an exacto knife

Tools for texture – the main tools I used in the examples were my exacto knife,  ball

stylus and the smallest Etch-n-Pearl tool. I also used some random square and round

metal tubes.

Acrylic Paint – whatever colors you like plus a dark brown/black, white and gold
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Layered Pendants And Wire
Demos Coming Up!
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